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Summer days drifting away… 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
There’s definitely a more autumnal feel to the air this week. We have 
had a lot of rain over the week. Just a reminder when our field is wet, it 
is very wet! Please make sure your child has wellies and/or spare 
trainers and socks in school so that they can continue to enjoy the field 
and woods. Many children this week have discovered that their wellies 
are too small for them or are very wet. If the wellies are stored on the 
rack correctly, they don’t get wet inside but some were being left stood 
up collecting the rain water! We seem to have an abundance of wellies 
on the rack with many not being used; please check your child’s wellies  
and if they’re too small could you take them home with you. 
 
It is always a good idea to have spare clothes on their pegs too- 
especially the older children as we do not have any spare clothes left in 
school for them to use in their size. I just don’t want to children to be cold 
and wet and uncomfortable in the afternoon lessons.  
 
This week we have our Come Learn with Me – English focus sessions. I 
understand that the staff have given you times that are a little more 
spread out than previous CLWM sessions and so I will open the hall to a 
coffee morning prior to the first session so that you don’t have to wait in 
the car. Miss Lloyd is kindly hosting this for me. I will also keep the 
coffee out for over break time if you are staying for both and need 
somewhere to go in between.  
 
This week we also have our meeting with parents on Thursday from 3.30 
in the hall. This is a chance for you to meet the CEO of our new trust, 
Neil Dixon and other members of the local authority and diocese to 
discuss the transition to CDAT. This will just be an informal session- a 
chance for you to ask any questions about the move to a MAT and to 
find out a little more about CDAT as a trust.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you into school this week,  
 

 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 2023 

  

Come Learn With me- 27th 

Coffee morning 3rd- curriculum updates, 
Showbie and attendance  

w/c 2nd Oct CITC-dyslexia awareness focus- 
further information nearer the time 

5th - Special Dinner Menu   

12th Harvest 2pm at St Peters church 

Last week- Family Fun Event – details TBC 

 

 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Baby Update!  

Just to let you know – Mrs 

Dickens baby boy has been 

named Joey Alec Dickens. Mum 

and baby are doing really well. 

We can’t wait to meet him! 



 

 

Showbie Spotlight 

 

 

 
 
 


